
 
September 20, 2023 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 
 
Adam D. Young, Assistant Counsel 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Law Bureau 
P.O. Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 
adyoung@pa.gov 
 

Re: Proposed rulemaking updating Chapter 59 of the Pennsylvania Public Utility 
Commission’s regulations (52 Pa. Code) to encompass “Hazardous Liquid Public 
Utility Safety Standards.”; Docket No. L-2019-3010267 SUNOCO PIPELINE 
L.P. RESPONSES TO LAW BUREAU DATA REQUESTS, SET 1 AND 
LETTER PETITION FOR PROTECTIVE ORDER TREATMENT; Contains 
Confidential Security Information not subject to disclosure to third parties under 
the provisions and procedures specified in The Public Utility Confidential 
Security Information Disclosure Protection Act (35 P.S. §§2141.1 to 2141.6) and 
the PUC’s regulations implementing such Act at 52 Pa. Code §§102.1 -102.4. 

 
Dear Mr. Young: 
 
 Enclosed in this Letter Petition are Sunoco Pipeline L.P.’s Responses to Data Requests, 
Set 1, of the Law Bureau of the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission in the above-referenced 
matter.   
 
 Please note that the information in this filing is Confidential Security Information not 
subject to disclosure to third parties under the provisions and procedures specified in The Public 
Utility Confidential Security Information Disclosure Protection Act (35 P.S. §§2141.1 to 2141.6) 
and the PUC’s regulations implementing such Act at 52 Pa. Code §§ 102.1 -102.4, as it contains 
technical and operational details that the disclosure of which would compromise security against 
sabotage or criminal or terrorist acts and the nondisclosure of which is necessary for the protection 
of life, safety, public property and public utility facilities.   
 
 These responses also include competitively and commercially sensitive information and 
trade secrets that are considered proprietary and are not subject to public disclosure under the 
Right-to-Know Law, 65 P.S. § 67.101 - 67.3104.  Sunoco Pipeline L.P. requests in this Letter 
Petition that such information not be disclosed pursuant to 52 Pa. Code § 5.365(b) as the disclosure 
of this information would cause Sunoco Pipeline L.P. unfair economic and competitive damage 
and result in substantial harm to its business operations.  
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 Accordingly, Sunoco Pipeline L.P. is providing these responses through a secured Sharefile 
link with limited access under the same procedures in place between the Gas Safety Division of 
the Commission’s Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement (I&E) and SPLP.  Additionally, only 
this letter will be filed with the Secretary’s Bureau. 
 
 If you have any questions, please direct them to counsel, not individuals providing 
responses. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Whitney E. Snyder 
/s/ Thomas J. Sniscak 
 
Thomas J. Sniscak 
Whitney E. Snyder 
Phillip D. Demanchick Jr. 
Counsel for Sunoco Pipeline L.P. 

TJS/das 
Enclosure 
cc: Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary (efiling of letter only) 
 Kris E. Brown, Deputy Chief Counsel (kribrown@pa.gov) 
 Elizabeth H. Barnes, Deputy Chief Counsel (ebarnes@pa.gov) 
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